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Lively Boulevard (Devon Avenue to Landmeier Road) Improvements 
 
The Village of Elk Grove Village advertised on September 14, 2018 for Phase III Engineering Services for 
the Lively Boulevard Improvements.  Statements of Qualifications were thoroughly reviewed and evaluated 
in accordance Village’s Qualification Based Selection Policy and Procedures, in compliance with IDOT 
and the requirements of 23 CFR 172 and the Brooks Act. The selection of the proposed project team was 
based on each firm’s technical approach, experience and capability, workload, past performance and local 
presence. The top three firms were the following (in alphabetical order); 
 

1. Civiltech Engineering, Inc. 
2. Hampton, Lenzini and Renwick, Inc. 
3. Primera Engineers, Inc. 

 
The Village of Elk Grove Village will recommend the selection of Hampton, Lenzini and Renwick, Inc. for 
the Phase III Engineering services needed for the project based upon the criteria above. 
 
 
 


